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June 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 19th at Macedonia Church.  There were 38 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held and Bill Beard won 

• Sammy Crouch thanked all who participated in the Cast for Kids event.  Even though there 

was rain, the kids had a wonderful time and the meal and festivities were great.  Special 

thanks to Jim Edwards for providing the meal.  Pictures of the event are on the Cast for 

Kids web site. 

• Remember that the meals are now $10 per person and will be the four favorite that the 

members wanted to be provided.   

•  Mike Ferguson of Dominion Energy was the guest speaker.  He gave a very interesting 

and informative presentation that included facts about Dominion Energy and specifics of 

the proposed merger.  There were questions from the members about Dominion Energy’s 

involvement in management of the lake. 

• Al Odom asked the blessing and lunch was served. 

• Remember in your prayers Leif Kargarrd’s wife, Paul Shockey, Earl Greenaway, Earl 

Purcell, Wesley Burdette, Clint DeBrand, Wayne Fulmer’s wife, and Burl Fleming’s wife. 

• The drawing for our June tournament was accomplished.  There will be 14 boats and 27 

members fishing from 6:00 to 12:00.    

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on July 18th @ Macedonia Church. 
Menu will be one of the four favorite meals.   

Cost is $10.00. 
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Tournament Results  
Our June Tournament was held on the 20th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 27 members 

participated.  Fourteen boats departed at 6:00 on a on a wonderful morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 12:00.  The results were 32 fish caught at an approximate weight of 63 pounds.  

There were two limits caught with two zeroes.  There was one dead fish. 

 

 

June Champions 
Skip Parker and Quentin Hopkins 

11.35 Pounds 

                   

June Big Fish 

Skip Parker 

3.50 Pounds 

  

Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on July 19th. 
  

The July One-on-One will be held on the 12th   
                                                           Time will be 6:00 – 1:00 

                    

                       May Tournament Results 
 

                                        First Place: Ed Kelly and Kevin Ormerod, 5 fish,    

                                           15.10 pounds on top water baits. 

    Second Place:  Al Odom and Willie Crocker. 5 fish, 

                 12.40 pounds on crank baits. 

    Third Place:  Sam Patterson and Quentin Hopkins, 5 fish, 

     11.80 pounds on top water baits and flukes. 

                                  Fourth Place:  Don Sky and Richard Garrick, 4 fish,  

                                                     11.45 pounds on top water baits and worms. 

                                     Fifth Place: Eddie Ballard and Bob Kramer, 5 fish, 

                                                 11.20 pounds on flukes. 

                                     Big Fish:  Ed Kelly, 4.05 pounds on a top water bait. 

 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 

 

Have a Great Fourth of July 


